
 
 

STOCKPORT PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Thursday 6th December 2018 
 

7pm to 9pm 
 

SCHOOL FUNDING CUTS 
 

Marple Hall Secondary School 
Hilltop Drive 

Marple 
Stockport 
SK6 6LB 

 
This important PUBLIC MEETING is being arranged by NAHT to highlight the 
increasing impact cuts in school funding are having across Stockport. 
 
90 of the 96 schools in Stockport are facing real-time cuts in funding between 2015 
and 2020 amounting to a total of £6.4M.   
 
How the cuts will affect YOUR school can be found at www.schoolcuts.org.uk. 
 
The event is open to all school senior leaders, teachers, staff, governors, parents 
and carers from all schools across Stockport.   
 
Local politicians are also most welcome to attend and listen to the concerns of the 
constituents that they represent.   
 
Please circulate this flyer widely and encourage your friends and colleagues to 
attend. 
 
Confirmed speakers include: 

Paul Whiteman, General Secretary NAHT 
Andy Mellor, President NAHT 

Jacqui Ames, Primary Head Teacher 
Joe Barker, Secondary Head Teacher 

Local parent groups 
 

 

http://www.schoolcuts.org.uk/

